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INFORMATION BULLETIN 

 

 

Please be advised that the Annual General Meeting for Hockey PEI is Thursday June 22, 

2017 at the Rodd Royalty (Charlottetown) at 6:30 pm. 

 

In accordance with By-Law 16.04, nominations for the positions of President, Executive Vice 

President or Vice-President (Finance and Administration) must have been submitted in 

writing to the Executive Director of Hockey PEI no later than thirty (30) days prior to the 

Annual Meeting.  Any nomination shall be endorsed in writing by five members in good 

standing, and the nominee must indicate in writing an agreement to serve if elected. 

 

As a result, the nominating committee presents the following candidates: 

 

President        Barry Thompson 

Executive Vice-President      Mike Hammill 

Vice-President (Finance and Administration)   Tyson Bradley 

 

Regards, 

 

 
Gene Power 

Hockey PEI  

Chair Nominating Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

To: Branch Members Bulletin No:  17-07 

From: Gene Power  

Date: May 23, 2017  

Subject: Slate of Candidates - Elections 2017 AGM 


